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To whom it may concern, I am in 100% agreement with this Measure. As the 

grandfather of three teenage boys who have varying levels of disability, I have seen 

firsthand the improvement in their lives when their family members care for them. It is 

an unfortunate reality that many people cannot afford to either be a caregiver or have 

a family caregiver. Evidence has proven that trained and competent family caregivers 

truly provide the highest level of engagement with their loved ones. This measure is 

absolutely necessary for the health and welfare of many Oregonian families. Thank 

you for supporting it along with me and so many other Oregon families.  


